
 
Lobby changes required by the Coronavirus 
 
Our first priority is the health and safety of our customers and 
employees.  Due to the increase in COVID-19 cases, beginning Saturday 
December 12, 2020, our lobby service at the 4 branch locations will be 
closed until further notice. 
 
Our drive-up tellers will remain open the usual hours: 
 

Millbrook:  
  Monday – Friday 8:30am – 5:00pm 
  Saturday   8:30am – 12:00pm 
 
 Amenia:  
  Monday – Thursday 8:30am – 4:00pm 
  Friday   8:30am – 5:00pm 
  Saturday   8:30am – 12:00pm 
 
 Stanfordville: 
  Monday – Thursday 8:30am – 4:00pm 
  Friday   8:30am – 5:00pm 
  Saturday   8:30am – 11:30am 
  
 Pine Plains WALK UP: 
  Monday – Thursday 8:30am – 4:00pm 
  Friday   8:30am – 5:00pm 
  Saturday   8:30am – 11:30am  
 
 
In addition, Trust & Investment Services, Customer Service and the 
Loan Department will be available by phone and email during regular 
business hours.  For an urgent matter that requires an in-person visit, 
please call the branch and we will do our best to accommodate you. 
 
In addition, you can use our convenient drive-up, online, mobile and phone 
banking options to conduct your banking transactions.   

www.bankofmillbrook.com 

 


